
 

 

 

 

CESSATION OF DAILY COVID REPORTS 

Due to the changes in PCR testing protocols and 

provincial reporting, Geraldton District Hospital will be 

discontinuing its daily COVID reports. 

We encourage everyone to continue to follow all Public 

Health measures, to protect those around you and our 

health care system. 

Reports will resume if the local positive cases numbers 

consistently increase or if outbreaks are detected. 

For more information about the COVID-19, please visit 

www.tbdhu.com.   
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